BAKER UNIVERSITY

BALDWIN, KANSAS

THOMAS A. EVANS
ALUMNI SECRETARY January 25, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I was glaed to get your letter of January 23 telling me that
you had a Christmas card from Claude John Sample at Cleveland.
The last address thatfhad for him was 1606 Kearmy, N.E. Wash-
ington, D.C. - Mail sent to that address recently had been
returned, hence, he must be in Cleveland. Should you learn
of his present address I would be glad to have it.

I have been following with interest the success of your team.
May you go on to another mythical championship!.

With best wishes, 1 anm,

Sincerely,

& |

Thomas A. Evans
Alumni Secretary
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